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CHRISTMAS BREAK UP RALLY 
 

We had a great day and the kids all had a super fun time out on the supercross course 
and boy O boy there some big smiles during the games… such fun to watch the kids and 

parents all having a laugh and cheering everyone on. 
Kinglake West CFA attended with lights flashing, they also found Santa roadside and 

brought him along to hand out chocolate gifts to the members   
 
 

Awards for the year 2016 
 

MOST IMPROVED RIDER – SNR: ISSY & JNR: TAYDEM 
MARY BRANNIGAN – ZOE  

GEAR CHECK SNR-MARNIE & CAITLYN 
GEAR CHECK JNR-AMELIA & MACKENZIE 

 
 
 
 

 
 

 

SUPERCROSS WINNERS 
 

GRADE PRE 5 – 1ST AMELIA, 2ND ADELE 
GRADE 5 – 1ST CHARLEIGH-ANNE, 2ND TARA, 3RD TAYLA, 4TH EMILY  

       GRADE 4 – 1ST MARNIE, 2ND SHELBY, 3RD ZOE, 4TH ALISON, 5TH KEISHA  
GRADE 3 – 1ST ISSY, 2ND JORDY  

 

Hello WH&PC Members, 

This will be the last edition of the Whittlesea Whinny for 2016 

On behalf of the WPC committee, we would like to wish all our members & families a very MERRY 

CHRISTMAS & SAFE Happy NEW YEAR 

A very big thank you to everyone for their help and support during the year, from rally to our events, 

without your assistance the club wouldn’t be able to run how is does, it’s a big team/family effort. 

Pony Club will resume in February 28th for our first rally back, I will email out early Feb. 

Thank you & enjoy the summer break  Bel Walsh  

  

 

 



P a g e  2 | 2 

 

 

       

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


